
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE RENEWAL OF THE SANTA FE BUSINESS 
IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Santa Fe Business Improvement District (the "BID") will 
hold a Public Hearing at a meeting of the Board of Directors of the BID to be held via Zoom 
teleconference and videoconference on Tuesday, April 16, 2024, at 3:00 p.m., regarding renewal 
of the BID at the expiration of its initial ten-year term. The meeting and Public Hearing are open 
to the public. To attend dial 1-719-359-4580 and enter meeting ID 836 2621 1527, or utilize the 
following URL:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83626211527. All interested persons may attend the 
meeting and Public Hearing and give comment regarding the renewal of the BID. 

SANTA FE BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
/s/ Thomas N. George, Legal Counsel 

Published On: April 4, 2024 
Published In: The Daily Journal 

	


